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What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

Well… what a final term we have had! The final 

episodes of Never Have I Ever bought joy, 

sadness and exploration of our opinions. Through 

PSHE outcome exploration, students have 

developed knowledge of relationships and 

different cultures, values and beliefs.  

World of Work has continued to support our 

knowledge of what it is like to gain employment 

and how to keep it. We have applied this into our 

Life Skills lessons where we have been exploring 

the skills of adaptability and proactivity. This has 

then been applied when out in the community 

getting our weekly shopping. Students have 

continued to cook for the whole of Post 16, 

developing key kitchen etiquette which will 

support them throughout life. The class have now 

complete the Drama unit of work based on Blood 

Brothers where they have developed flow and 

eloquence within their spoken language. Our 

Maths sessions have recapped earning 

throughout the year. Students have worked hard 

to complete projects involving geometry, 

measurement and number. Our English group 

have explored functional skill concepts in order to 

better support communication, identification of 

ideas and understanding of literary concepts. 

Wellbeing has looked at Self Esteem and 

strategies to improve and maintain how we feel 

about ourselves. We have had the pleasure of 

attending cricket at Falkland Cricket Club over 

the last few Thursday PMs – students have worked 

well together and developed not only cricket 

skills but team spirit! P.E. has continued to support 

our physical development and students have 

engaged in a range of activities throughout this 

term. James has lead a unit of work on Minecraft 

Education. It has been wonderful to see students 

socialise (electronically) and work in unison to 

develop sustainable projects. Experience 

Afternoon has allowed for students to be at one 

with nature, develop community inclusion as well 

as cook, develop self-care and learn art and 

craft skills. We wish you a very happy summer 

break and look forward to welcoming students 

back on Friday 3rd September 2021.  

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


